
Dental Check-Up Follow-Up Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your dental 

check-up. Regular visits are essential to maintain optimal oral health. 

Your last appointment was on [Last Appointment Date]. We recommend scheduling your next 

visit within the next 6 months. 

Please contact our office at [Office Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to 

book your appointment. 

Thank you for being a valued patient! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Dental Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


